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If the state and federal governments use a version of wards and it appears to work why is
the Council wanting to remove the ward system. If we have no councillor allotted who
attends Progress association meetings we lose our voice. I suspect there are people who
want to get a leg up into a political career and it’s perks via local council but are not
prepared to do the hard yards. Don’t fix what’s not broken please and explain to would be
councillors that they are acting for the greater good of their community and self
aggrandisement is not on the menu.... That way we may get back to selfless work by
people who honestly want to make a difference to their community

Victoria Lovejoy

Skiiton
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